
 

 

  

 

 

Air Force Civil Engineer Center (AFCEC) 

to conduct the  

Third Five-Year Review for the Joint Base San Antonio Randolph Sites TS255, LF001, LF002, FT005, and 
FT006 and the Second Five-Year Review for Site FT004 

in 

San Antonio, Bexar County, Texas 

AFCEC will conduct the fourth Five-Year Review (FYR) at the Joint Base San Antonio Randolph Sites LF001, 
LF002, FT005, FT006, and TS255, as well as the third FYR for Site FT004. The purpose of the FYR is to 
determine if the final remedies for these sites, which consist of land use controls to prevent residential 
use of the sites, are and will continue to be protective of human health and the environment. The 
remedies at these sites address soil and groundwater contamination consisting of metals, volatile organic 
compounds, and polyaromatic hydrocarbons. The review is required by DAFI32-7020_DAFGM2024-01, 
Environmental Restoration Program, to ensure the cleanup continues to protect human health and the 
environment.  

Site histories and previous investigations may be found in the Air Force Administrative Record available 
at the following website - (https://ar.afcec-cloud.af.mil/) 

Questions or requests for information can be submitted to: 

JBSA-Randolph Public affairs 

355 B Street West 

JBSA-Randolph, Texas 78150 

Phone: 210-652-4410 

502ABW.PA.official@us.af.mil 

The FYR is scheduled for completion in November 2025.  

For additional information, please contact Mr. Jason Smith, JBSA-Randolph Remedial Project Manager at 
210-652-7038 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Far.afcec-cloud.af.mil%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJHeltzer%40oescgroup.com%7Cd266b27ca03244df03ee08db47f9cfe8%7Cb1f991afc7154a6cbc81bcc6245e8655%7C0%7C0%7C638182910506988073%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YL4J3A5AWSnrREK%2Bb%2BOqkq5B7FirLD8x8gvuHQ%2BUhD8%3D&reserved=0

